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Communique 009-2023 

BROADACRES VILLAGE RESIDENTS COMMITTEE 

 

  

 

 

 
 
 

17 March 2023 
 

 
Dear Residents, 
 
Please see details below of a BUSKAID Concert on Sun 2 April 2023. 
 
BUSKAID will be presenting their first concert of 2023, at the Chris Seabrooke 

Music Hall, Wits Campus on  
  

Sunday 2nd April @ 15:00H 

As always, the program is unusual and very accessible; and will showcase the 
remarkable talent and versatility of our incredible young musicians.   

  
PROGRAMME  

Symphony no 1 - Joseph Boulogne, le Chevalier St Georges (the “Black 
Mozart”)  

String Quartet no 1 (incomplete; orchestrated version) - Sergei 
Rachmaninov (written when he was 17)  

Brandenburg Concerto no 3 – Johann Sebastian Bach  
Octet in Eb major Opus 20: first movement - Felix Mendelssohn (written 

when he was 16) 

Vocals sung by Cecelia Manyama and Mathapelo Matabane 

BUSKAID CONCERT 

Sun 2 April 2023 at 15h00 

https://goo.gl/maps/WJJXLWM48FyUVkKv6
https://goo.gl/maps/WJJXLWM48FyUVkKv6
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Kwela and Afro-Pop 
 

Important matters: PARKING! 

Please be assured that safe and secure parking will be on the Wits campus very 
near the venue, accessible from the Station Street entrance (off Jorissen 

Street). We are still awaiting an update from Wits about the Solomon 
Mahlangu underground carpark which is also accessible from Jorissen. We 

shall notify you of its availability once we receive the information from Wits.    
  

            TICKETS ARE R200.00 each and are available online through QUICKET 
 

This concert is part of a series and is proudly sponsored by the National 
Lotteries Commission 

 
EVERGREEN RESIDENTS WHO WOULD LIKE TO ATTEND PLEASE CONTACT 

HEATHER MORGAN Unit 69 (Tel1069) or 072 064 2687 or email 
heathermorgan378@gmail.com  

 
Heather Morgan will be happy to make all bookings and will try and 

arrange transport/lifts between the interested residents. 
 

  
 

Best,  
 
Laurraine Lotter 
Chairman 


